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Dear Senators on the Judiciary Committee, 

I'm old and no match for intrusive Corporate theft of my personal data.  We need 

legal protection from those who prey upon us and steal our information for their 

profits.  Oregon is not alone in recognizing, but somewhat late, the need for 

government regulation.  Five states (California, Virginia, Colorado, Connecticut, and 

Utah) have already taken the step.   

Please follow the lead of the Virginia Consumer Data Protection Act (VCDPA), as 

Colorado, Connecticut, and Utah have already done.  Pass SB 619 and protect us 

from Corporate data theft. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Elizabeth Luthy 


